

Dear all,

there will be a PandaRoot EVO meeting

this Wednesday 13.02.2008, 14:00-16:00

Audio testing from 13:30.

Tentative Agenda:

follow up on all open questions

- 1.) global tracking
Riemann, geane, Hough, lhetrack,
primaries vs. secondaries
weird tracks etc.
- 2.) PandaEmcCluster summaries
(Zernicke moments etc.)
anyone tried?
- 3.) PID, any ongoing studies?
- 4.) geant3 vs. geant4/VMC vs. geant/native
- 5.) news from the grid
(and maybe news from the grid workshop?)
- 6.) new platform: Mac OS
- 7.) svn
 - a.) development branches
 - b.) recent (technical) problems when checking in
- 8.) GSI annual report (already submitted)
-> institute list
- 9.) material for Sebastian's DPG talk
- 10.) any unresolved bugs?
- 11.) a.o.b.

If you like to present anything, please just let us know.

cheers, - Soeren & Johan

